
From: Anne Tenold
To: Smith, Ryan (UTC)
Subject: Re: 190485 - Notice of Opportunity to Comment and Questions for Interested Persons
Date: Wednesday, July 24, 2019 12:29:06 PM

Hi Ryan,
Anne Tenold and David Camp from Northwest Renewables will be attending this
meeting.

Thanks,

Anne
---
Anne Tenold | Owner|General Manager
Northwest Renewables
www.northwestrenewables.com
www.facebook.com/northwestrenewables
(509) 434-4526 o | (509) 723-3036 c

On Mon, Jul 22, 2019 at 3:13 PM Smith, Ryan (UTC) <ryan.smith@utc.wa.gov> wrote:

To All Interested Persons:

Please see the attached letter concerning the notice of opportunity to comment.

Thank you,

Ryan Smith

Forms and Records Analyst 3

Records Center

Utilities and Transportation Commission

utc.wa.gov

Respect • Professionalism • Integrity • Accountability

360-664-1234 • ryan.smith@utc.wa.gov
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